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Friday 3rd March 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

SCHOOL CLOSURE – EASTER HOLIDAY 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support during our school closure.  It has been wonderful to see the 
strength of our community during this unusual and challenging time.  We are particularly 
pleased so many of you have been accessing the excellent learning provided daily by our class 
teachers. 
  
It is important for pupils, staff and parents to stand down from school work during the Easter 
holidays so everybody can enjoy a period of relaxation.  You will still be able to access learning 
from our recommended websites at https://tinyurl.com/morelinkstolearning 
 
You can also enjoy the provision of additional resources such as Times Table Rockstars.  We 
would also recommend continuing with reading, Easter activities and some daily exercise! 
  
‘School’ will resume on Monday 20th through the online drive, with teachers providing daily 
maths and English and weekly learning in other curriculum areas. These can be accessed from 
our website www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org in the home learning drive for your 
class. 
  
We will continue to update you via text message, email and/or the school website. If you would 
like to contact us, please do so via email at admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk 
  
We hope you and your families are keeping well and ask that you continue to support and care 
for each other in the way that you know best. 
 

Best wishes 

 

Heather Coward 
Head of School 
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